
Quechee Gorge Bridge Project Fall 2022 Update

The Hartford Quechee Gorge
Bridge project, NH 020-2(45) was
advertised for construction bids
on August 10, 2022. Although
several construction companies
had attended the mandatory
pre-bid meeting, only one
submitted a bid by the
September 23, 2022 due date.
The Vermont Agency of
Transportation determined
that the bid was not feasible and
was thus rejected.

The Agency is currently re-evaluating the project requirements included in the
contract to determine what can be modified, while maintaining the project
intent, to generate more interest amongst the contracting community. The
Agency expects to re-advertise the project in Spring 2023.

An updated project schedule will be posted at a later date.

If you have questions or comments, please reach out to Public Information
Consultant Marcy Miller. Her contact information is below.

Kindly,
The Quechee Gorge Bridge Project Team

Project Website

Contact Information:

Marcy Miller
802-371-2357

mmiller@fhistudio.com

 ​  ​  ​

https://vtrans.vermont.gov/projects/quechee
https://www.facebook.com/VTransontheroad
https://twitter.com/AOTVermont
http://www.instagram.com/aotvermont


To learn more about VTrans Construction Projects, visit our projects website.

https://vtrans.vermont.gov/projects

